
    

  
       

             
        

              
               
               

               
               

  

    

        

                   

                  

       

Resolution No. SAC-176-2022 February 10, 2022 

RESOLUTION of the 
Greater Farallones National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council (SAC) 

To amend the Greater Farallones National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council Charter to remove the 
non-voting, governmental Cordell Bank National Marine Sanctuary Superintendent Seat 

At its meeting on February 10, 2022, the Greater Farallones National Marine Sanctuary (GFNMS) Advisory 
Council (SAC) voted to amend its SAC charter to remove the non-voting, governmental Cordell Bank National 
Marine Sanctuary (CBNMS) superintendent seat. This amendment was made because, as of July 1, 2021, Maria 
Brown is sanctuary superintendent of CBNMS as well as also continuing as the sanctuary superintendent of 
GFNMS. Maria Brown cannot be a member of the GFNMS Advisory Council and advise herself, the 
superintendent of GFNMS. 

Attachments: GFNMS Charter Amendment 1 

cc: Maria Brown, Superintendent, Greater Farallones National Marine Sanctuary 

This resolution was passed with majority vote by a quorum of primary members (or alternate members serving in place of 
primary members) at a public meeting on February 10, 2022 held via Google Meet. SAC discussion regarding this resolution 
can be found in Meeting Highlights documentation at https://farallones.noaa.gov/manage/sac_meetings.html. 

The council is an advisory body to the sanctuary superintendent. The opinions and findings of this letter/publication do not 
necessarily reflect the position of the sanctuary and the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration. 
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